HCS Annual Meeting Minutes
11/13/2023 Carversville United Church of Christ

Our annual membership meeting was once again held in person this year in the social hall of the Carversville United Church of Christ.  The meeting was also offered in a zoom option for those unable to attend. The meeting was well attended and was preceded by an hour-long social gathering with refreshments and good cheer. The meeting was called to order at 7:32 p.m.
All board members were in attendance, with Jim Davock on Zoom. The Board introduced themselves, followed by a recap of the year’s activities by Lori White. Laura Viehwegger presented the Treasurer’s report, along with a review of how to pay dues.
Our guest speaker was Milan Lint, co-owner of the Carversville Inn. He presented a very detailed update on the work to date at the Inn, and outlined a few of the challenges and change orders that were necessary as construction progressed. It was very informative and well received. He emphasized that opening the restaurant is a priority with a goal to open it by end of 2024.
Elections were held and approved to renew 3 year term board positions for Sarah Weikert, Vicki Ghiz, and Rhonda Heffern.
During the open question period, Robert Stein presented photographs and a case inquiring about the aesthetics of the new bridge on Old Carversville Road, specifically the use of expressway-like guardrails. He wondered whether the HCS could petition their removal. It was decided the Board would discuss at our next meeting. 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.




